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Dear Members & Special Guests 
 

You are cordially invited to attend the Tasmanian Agricultural Productivity Group’s 

“Annual Industry Forum” 
This will be held in conjunction with our Annual General Meeting. 

 
Venue is the “Devonport Country Club” on Friday 22 November 2024. 

Registration and Tea or Coffee will be available from 10.00am. 
The meeting proper will commence at 10.15 am with the AGM Agenda. 

 
As part of the AGM, Chairperson Mark Kable will be announcing this year’s recipients of:  

“TAPG Annual Awards for Excellence in Agriculture.” 
These awards will be presented by the Hon. Jane Howlett, Minister for Primary 

Industries & Water, Minister for Racing who will then deliver her: 

 “Annual Address to Members”. 
 

Following closure of the Annual General Meeting the Industry Forum will 
commence and feature two presentations of great relevance to our industry: 

“A National Perspective” 
Michael Coote – CEO AUSVEG 

The peak representative body for the Australian Vegetable, Onion & Potato 
Industries 

“Observations of an Agricultural Vagrant” 
(Agriculture in society, past, present & future) 

Dr. Mike Stephens AM 
Director & Senior Consultant, Meridian Ag 

Dip FM, MSc, PhD, FAICD, FIAIA-Cag, CF 
 

A light luncheon will be served at approximately 12.30pm. 
  

I look forward to your attendance. 
Terry Brient 
Executive Officer 
 
RSVP: C.O.B. Friday 8 November 
Please direct responses to: terry.brient@gmail.com   
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